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BRANCH 100, NAPS 

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
 

Sunday October 27, 2024 
10:00 AM 

 

Marina Del Rey 
One Marina Drive 

Throggs Neck, NY 10465 
 

Brunch will be served 
 

Agenda 
This will be a joint meeting with Bronx Branch 459 

Dillard Financial, BC/BS and Aflac will make presentations. 
 

A $2500.00 Disney World package will be raffled off, if we 
have enough attendees.  

 

You must reserve a seat by September 15th, 2024, first 
come first served. RSVP via the branch email.  

You will receive a confirmation email which will give you 
access to the meeting. 

 

MANAGERS: PLEASE POST 

 
 

NAPS Members: 
Receive email alerts from Branch 100 by sending an email to napsbranch100@hotmail.com from your home computer.  
Provide your name and current work location in the body of the message and “Subscribe” as the message subject.   
DO NOT USE USPS COMPUTERS FOR NAPS CORRESPONDENCE. 
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